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Reynolds’ Subaru is proud to continue our
partnership with The Salvation Army - New

London, CT. We presented them with a $2000
grant from the National Automobile Dealers

Association Foundation.
For back to school season, the Salvation Army
teamed up with the local Boys and Girls club
to take 55 local children shopping for some

new clothes and shoes for the upcoming
school year!

The children shopped with board members,
WNBA Connecticut Sun players, the Mayor of

New London and Salvation Army officers.
Reynolds Subaru is proud to support such a

great organization.



THANK YOU
Reynolds' Subaru & Boats and our staff would like to thank Subaru of
New England for coming out and providing our staff with a food truck

in celebration of being Subaru of New England's Love Promise
Retailer of the Year.

We all had a great time celebrating with bites from Munchies food
truck!

https://www.facebook.com/NewLondonSA/?__cft__[0]=AZWEZmpKFyxshxw6nugBa90Y28KU7PKd1f_PSXlYgn4C9uEEzlIY_ftXzSluFunWJhCONmMTaU2HkeoKrfL18fC9zwMbjL5JZwkdiMZnW7VmL0A5Gn5p0cUJW5OYI0dgpOXrfzCUdzpk-KkaplJs3aAJjGZJyPAnk1VV5WYdZTH8Y0LW9xPPMN1p1K0fLe63H-Dy9wx0WM3erkz1wFATC0Bz&__tn__=kK-R


COASTAL CLEANUP

CT CANCER FOUNDATION

We are proud to continue our support
of the Connecticut Cancer Foundation
and has elected them as a recipient for

a one time $2,000 grant from the
National Automobile Dealers

Association Foundation, as the
Reynolds family are ambassadors of

distinction.



Please visit the CT Cancer Foundation
website to learn more about their

upcoming events.

Reynolds' Subaru and our team are
proud to continue our support of Save

the Sound and participate in their
Coastal Cleanup every year. Thank you

to everyone who came out to Rocky
Neck State Park last month and helped

us collect garbage! 



The Reynolds' team collected over 500
cigarette butts, and 300 small pieces of

plastic!



It is because of events like this that we
are able to do our part in making a

difference.





WE WANT TO SEE  YOUR
PETS!

October is Subaru Loves Pets Month. As
part of our participation, Subaru of New
England will be donating $5 to a local
shelter for every pet photo that we are

tagged in!



Be sure to tag #SNELOVESPETS every
time you share a pic of your furry friend!




MAJOR STEVEN ROY
ANDREWS F ISHING

OUTREACH PROGRAM

Reynolds' Boats is pleased to support
The Major Steven Roy Andrews Fishing
Outreach Program and have selected

them as a recipient for a one time
$2,000 grant from the National
Automobile Dealers Association

Foundation, as the Reynolds family are
ambassadors of distinction.



Reynolds' Boats is proud to be able to

help the outreach program and Joe
Kowalski take over 20 veterans fishing!






VS YMCA
Reynolds' Subaru was proud to

present our 2021 Share the Love
Partner, the Valley Shore YMCA, with

an additional $2,000 check from
Subaru of America. The check is the
result of being nationally recognized
as one of the top six Love Promise

Retailer's of the year!



The YMCA was able to successfully
certify 8 new lifeguards this summer!

The VS YMCA still has 4 more slots
open for their next class! Be sure to

check their website for more
information.

SUBARU LOVES  LEARNING

Reynolds' Subaru had a blast delivering our
Subaru Loves Learning kits to Fair Haven
School in New Haven. Reynolds' Subaru
delivered 10 kits filled with classroom

essentials, along with an additional $500
donation to each classroom that received a
kit. As well, Reynolds' Subaru donated over

40 winter coats and outerwear. We are
excited to continue our partnership with the

Fair Haven School in the future!



We would also like to thank the Lyme Old
Lyme High School Spanish Honors' Society

with their help in making this possible.


